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Cosby, Christine M <christine.cosby@eversource.com> Fri, Mar 15, 2019 at 1:12 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>, William McDowell <wmcdowell@natickma.org>, Brian Lauzon
<lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hello Trish,

Due to the unavailable location for the proposed pole on Sunshine Avenue, Eversource is requesting to withdraw the
petition for Sunshine Road and Oak Street, Natick.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Thank you for your time on this matter.

Have a great weekend.

Chris

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 11:57 AM

To: Cosby, Christine M; William McDowell; Brian Lauzon
Subject: Sunshine Ave Public Hearing

EVERSOURCE IT NOTICE — EXTERNAL EMAIL SENDER **** Don’t be quick to click! ****

Do not click on links or attachments if sender is unknown or if the email is unexpected from someone you know, and
never provide a user ID or password. Report suspicious emails by selecting ‘Report Phishing’ or forwarding to
SPAMFEEDBACK@EVERSOURCE.COM for analysis by our cyber security team.

[Quoted text hidden]

This electronic message contains information from Eversource Energy or its affiliates that may be confidential, proprietary
or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information is intended to be used solely by the recipient(s) named. Any
views or opinions expressed in this message are not necessarily those of Eversource Energy or its affiliates. Any
disclosure, copying or distribution of this message or the taking of any action based on its contents, other than by the
intended recipient for its intended purpose, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete it from your system. Email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be error-free or secure
or free from viruses, and Eversource Energy disclaims all liability for any resulting damage, errors, or omissions.
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